Welcome Back!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR RETURNING TO TWIN PONDS
Be a Super hero, if you or anyone in your household is experiencing symptoms of illness, stay home.

When you get to the rink
"Everyone over the age of 3 must wear a face mask inside of the building, but not on the ice.
~Arrive no more than 15 minutes early for your session, and remain outside until the group before you
has vacated the building. Skaters will be required to dress in the parking lot and/or before they leave
home. IF children 11 years old and younger need help tying their skates, one adult may come in with
them. We will have benches available. That adult must then leave.
~Parents/Guardians will not be permitted to stay in the rink during clinics. The group may designate
two adults as monitors, and they will be Safe Sport Certified and have all background checks up to date.

This is what we are doing to keep skaters safe
~Hand sanitizer stations have been placed throughout the facility
~The locker rooms/showers will be closed at this time.
~There are restrooms available in the lobby. We have invested in touchless faucets, hand soap, paper
towel dispensers, hand sanitizing stations, and toilets.
~Social distancing will be in place and there will be instructions for proceeding in and out of the rink.
~We will be cleaning touch surfaces frequently throughout the day/evening.
~The rink boards and high traffic areas will be disinfected regularly.
~We will document every day who the skaters, counselors, monitors are in the rink in case it is needed
for contact tracing.
This is what we are doing to keep our employees safe
~Our employees are very important to us, as you are aware, they are a vital part of running the rink.
~Employees will wear “black” face masks at all times and should be identifiable to you.
~We require employees to wash their hands often and use sanitizer.
~Employees also have COVID-19 awareness training to protect themselves and you.
Other Information
~The only accessible areas of the rink will be the lobby, the restrooms in the lobby, and the ice. There
will be no congregating in groups in the lobby, common areas, foyer, etc.
~Restrooms will be cleaned/disinfected often according to the CDC Covid19 established guidelines.
~There will be NO spitting on the ice. There will be no warning. Anyone spitting on the ice or anywhere
in the rink, will be removed from the ice for the foreseeable future
~There can be no horseplay or refusal to follow the rules. Violators will be removed.
Leaving the rink
~Players, counselors, monitors will be required to leave the rink within 10 minutes of the end of their ice
time. The counselor will gather all skaters and leave in a group.
~Parent are not permitted to wait in the foyer for their children. Children will be picked up in the
parking lot.
~We encourage children to have Skate Guards so that they can leave the rink faster.

ADDITIONAL SAFETY AND CLEANING GUIDELINES WILL BE POSTED AT THE RINK.

We're happy to be back and to have you skating. Let’s all work together and we will get through this.



